
MEMORANDUM 

To:  File No. S7-22-21 
From:  William Middlebrooks, Counsel to Commissioner Hester M. Peirce  
Re:  Meeting with Representatives of State Street Corporation 

 

On 19 December, 2022 Commissioner Hester M. Peirce and Ammon Simon, Richard Gabbert, 
and William Middlebrooks, Counsels to Commissioner Peirce, met with the following State 
Street representatives: 

• Todd Bean, Vice President, Head of US Traditional Cash Strategies 

• Pia McCusker, Senior Managing Director and Global Head of Cash Management 

• Joe Barry, Global Head of Regulatory, Industry, and Government Affairs 

• Kim Hochfeld, Senior Vice President, Cash Business EMEA 

• Guido Faltoni, Vice President of Regulatory, Industry, and Government Affairs 

• Steve Patterson, Managing Director, Regulatory RIGA Wash DC 

• Christine Stokes, Managing Director,  COO Global Cash Business 

Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s rulemaking proposal on: Money Market Fund 
Reforms, set forth in Release No. IC-34441(December 15, 2021). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


